
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Jason Geller Profiled by San Francisco Chronicle on Uptick in
Religious Exemption Requests

News
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In an interview with the San Francisco Chronicle, Jason Geller, Regional Managing Partner of the

firm’s San Francisco office, offers insight into the increase in religious exemption requests as more

employers are mandating vaccines. “A lot more employers are starting to get prepared for the

process of evaluating whether somebody has a ‘sincerely held religious belief’ or not,” Jason says.

“I’ve been getting a ton more calls on this matter lately.” Jason says the increase in inquiries are

coming from a range of industries, including retail, education and manufacturing, among others.

To read the article visit the San Francisco Chronicle.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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